
From: Philip Stokes 
Sent: 16 December 2021 10:53 
To: Andrew Parkinson (Cllr) 
Cc: Nick Bell   
Subject: Copper beech Application 2021/5770/T 
 

Dear Cllr Andrew Parkinson 
 
I write to you with concern about the application to prune the large 
copper beech tree situated at 22 Frognal Way (Application 2021/5770/T) 
I am copying in Nick Bell at Camden. 
 
I am aware that these trees are particularly sensitive to pruning and can 
be permanently damaged by unsympathetic treatment. 
Please may I ask you to look at this situation and to keep a close eye on 
any developments. I notice from the application that there is no facility 
for public comment on the Camden website. 
 
This tree is of astonishing grandeur and has greatly enhanced the 
landscape for the whole area since the mid 1950’s when my family 
moved to No. 20 Church Row. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Philip Stokes 
 


